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40586 Co. Rd. 21 DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
Haxtun, CO 80731 MINING AND SAFETY

February 11, 2014

Mr. Eric Scott

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Richard Fryrear, File M-1998-071
Fryrear Pit #2; Amendment

Dear Mr. Scott;

I am working with Richard Fryrear to amend his gravel pit permit. The new
boundaries are proposed to encompass the entire 80-acre tract. I would like to
request a two-week extension to complete the paperwork for the application.
Several unforeseen events have made it impossible for me to complete the work
by February 13, 2014. Thanks for your consideration.

I can be reached during working hours at 970-854-3778. My fax is 970-854-
3811. Thank you.

Sincerely,

(Nondpy o el

Randy Schafer
Consultant

cc: Richard Fryrear



